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October 18, 2019

Parents,

In August of 2020, the Bryan County School System will open a new elementary school in south Bryan County. The
facility is currently under construction off of Warren Hill Road near Richmond Hill Middle School. The school is being
built to house 1,200 students in grades Pre-K through 5%. We are pleased to report that construction is proceeding on
schedule, and we anticipate the facility will be ready to occupy in July 2020.

Bryan County Schools will begin the process of redistricting for the elementary school in November. Attendance lines
will need to be drawn in order to:

* Accommodate the opening of the new elementary school in August of 2020
¢ Relieve overcrowding at McAllister Elementary
*  Plan for future growth at Richmond Hill Primary, Richmond Hill Elementary, and Carver Elementary

Two community forums will be held to engage parents and community in the redistricting process. A list of meetings,
including purpose, dates, times, and locations, can be found below.

Date Purpose Time Location
November 14,2019 *Introduction of the redistricting process 7:00 Richmond Hill Middle School
(Thursday) *Small group facilitated discussion PM (cafeteria)
*District staff gathers and reviews input to create
proposal(s)
December 12, 2019 *Review progress to date 7:00 Richmond Hill Middle School
{Thursday) *Review draft plan(s) PM (cafeteria)
*Small group facilitated discussions
* Staff gathers input to finalize a recommendation for the
Board of Education

Please plan to join us at our first community forum in November. Additional information regarding redistricting can be
found on our website at www.bryanki2.ga.us. Also, questions regarding redistricting can be sent to
redistricting@bryan.k12.ga.us .

Sincerely,

R

Paul T. Brooksher, Ph.D.
Superintendent
Bryan County Schools




